
Dear Titan Parents – 
Coming up next week Thursday, October 26 – Chili and Chatter, beginning at 6:00 PM in the TJH/THS 
Cafeteria. This celebratory evening – for parents of our students in grades 7-12 – includes:  

- A chili feed! The chili will be prepared by Mrs. Kiedrowski’s Advanced Foods class. You’ll vote on 
the best chili! 

- A brief address by Mr. Steve Glasser, our Trinity Catholic Schools President, on our newly 
marketed Trinity Core Values; 

- A brief address by Fr. Jordan Dosch, our new Trinity High School Chaplain, on our school Masses, 
Mass attendance, and exciting things in the Office of the Chaplain. 

Please, Titan Parents, make plans to attend! This evening is an excellent opportunity to celebrate a 
successful first quarter, and receive information that is important in the lives of your children – 
Date: Thursday, October 26 
Chili: 6:00 PM, THS Cafeteria  
Chatter with Mr. Glasser and Fr. Dosch: 6:45 PM, THS Auditorium 
 


